
 

 

  
July 21, 2014 

Mr. Jerod Kelley 
Kansas Department of Transportation 
Lawrence Construction Office  
1462 US-40 Hwy 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
 
RE: RFC # 024 – Misc. Materials Credit – 24” Sanitary Contract 2 
 South Lawrence Trafficway 
 Job K-8392-04  
 
Mr. Kelley: 
 

As requested by the City of Lawrence Utilities Department ESS’s pipe supplier has refunded the cost of 
nineteen joints of 24” heavy wall PVC sanitary pipe. While all pipe supplied to this project meets the 
specifications as laid in the City of Lawrence Technical Specifications for sanitary sewer 18” and larger, 
pipe was supplied from two different production facilities where the transition from bell to pipe was 
different. Approximately 19 joints were installed from stations 44+53 to 47+19 before the difference in 
materials was noted. Although the functionality of the material is not in question, it is understood the 
City of Lawrence Utility department prefers uniformity within their facilities; as such a credit is being 
issued for the value of the pipe.  No other credits or reductions in payment are being offered as the 
material was installed to line and grade per the contract documents. Please issue a change order in the 
amount of -$11,158.70. 
 

Description Unit Price  Quantity Extension 

24” x 14’ HW PVC $41.95 -266 -$11,158.70 

Total -$11,158.70 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tyler Myers 
Project Manager 
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